
Bhavans Public School, Doha- Qatar 

BHPS/Cir No:  15 /2025-26   Date:   04/06/2025 

 
Dear Parents 
Greetings from Bhavans!! 

This is to inform the parents and students that the Eid al- Adha holidays for the 

School is scheduled from 5th June to 9th June 2025 and the School will reopen for 

classes on Tuesday ,10th June 2025.  

 
With Warm Regards 
Sd/- 

Principal 


